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Dear Doctor: 

Fort Dodge Animal Health today announced the return of ProHeart®6 
(moxidectin) to the U.S. veterinary market under a risk minimization and 
restricted distribution program. As part of the reintroduction of ProHeart 6, Fort 
Dodge Animal Health will initiate a post-marketing "Risk Minimization Action 
Plan" (RiskMAP). This program will enable us to educate veterinarians and pet 
owners and maintain active communication with veterinarians. Fort Dodge 
Animal Health voluntarily recalled ProHeart 6 in September 2004 to address the 
U.S. Food and Drug Administration's Center for Veterinary Medicine's (CVM's) 
safety concerns about the product. 

Fort Dodge Animal Health has worked diligently with the CVM to resolve this 
matter by addressing the Agency’s questions regarding the safety of ProHeart 6. 
Fort Dodge Animal Health followed recommendations made by the 2005 
Veterinary Medicine Advisory Committee in conducting studies in the years 
following the recall to support the reintroduction of the product. Fort Dodge 
Animal Health feels the extensive safety and review of ProHeart 6 and the 
substantial scientific data that have been collected and evaluated confirm our 
confidence in the product and its return to the market.  

As part of the RiskMAP program, Fort Dodge Animal Health will require 
veterinarians who wish to purchase ProHeart 6 to register with the Company and 
participate in a Web-based training program. In a clinic with multiple 
practitioners, every veterinarian who plans to use ProHeart 6 must register and be 
trained. During this training, Company representatives will discuss new label 
information, and the requirements and restrictions for the use of ProHeart 6. 

You may register for this training online at www.vetsymposium.com/proheart6 or 
contact your Fort Dodge Animal Health representative for assistance. This 
training will be offered DATE/TIME HERE. The presentation, which is expected 
to take one hour, will be followed by a question and answer period. For those who 
are not able to participate in the Web-based training, this presentation and a 
transcript of the questions and answers will be available beginning DATE HERE 
on the Web site noted above. Please note Fort Dodge Animal Health will not 



enroll you in this program until you have participated in either the live Web-based 
or online training. 

Thank you to the many veterinarians who offered encouragement and support 
during the past few years. 

Regards, 

Tom Lenz, DVM, MS, DACT 
Vice President 
Professional Services 

ProHeart® 6 is generally well tolerated. Do not use in sick, debilitated or underweight 
animals, animals with a history of weight loss, or within one month of vaccination. Use 
with caution in dogs with pre-existing allergic disease. A small percentage of dogs 
showed mild, transient swelling or itching at the injection site. While rare, allergic, 
digestive, hematological, or neurological reactions may occur. In addition, death has 
been reported. ProHeart 6 is available only through a restricted distribution program. 
Only veterinarians enrolled in this program can receive and administer ProHeart 6. In 
addition, ProHeart 6 must only be administered to clients whose owners have been 
advised of the risks of ProHeart 6 and sign an Owner Consent Form. To obtain 
additional information including a copy of the product labeling, visit the website at 
www.proheart6dvm.com or call 1-800-533-8536. 


